
From: Macfarlane, Emelye [NH] <Emelye.Macfarlane@northernhealth.ca>  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2024 12:21 PM 
Subject: RE: Invitation to attend HCSC meeting  
 
Thank you for the invite, Katherine. Unfortunately, due to the timelines with Christmas vacations and 
limited availability we will be unable to attend. If you are seeking more information to boost the PRRD 
scholarship I would recommend connecting with Stacey Pickering cc’d on this email. 
  
Thanks 
  
Emelye Macfarlane  
Regional Manager, Recruitment Services 
  
The contents of this electronic mail transmission are PRIVILEGED, intended to be CONFIDENTIAL, and for 
the sole use of the designated recipient. If this message has been misdirected, or if a resend is desired, 
please contact the sending office as soon as possible. 
  
We respectfully acknowledge that Northern Health is collectively located on the traditional and ancestral 
territories of the 55 First Nations in Northern BC where we live, learn, collaborate, and work together. 
The regions served by Northern Health are also home to 11 Métis Chartered Communities represented 
by Métis Nation British Columbia. It is with humility that we continue to strengthen our relationships 
with First Nation, Métis, and Inuit peoples and communities across the North. 
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